
As a health provider, I disagree with SB311. I am currently sick with COVID, along with many of my 
peers. We are becoming short staffed, too busy, and it is debilitating. COVID is running down some of 
thee most important people in Ohio.  
 
Thank you, 
Kimberly Holmes, B.S. 
Doctor of Dental Surgery Candidate 2021 
 


